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September 10, 2020 
 
Subject:  Notice to Operators – DOE Wildfire Response Process. 
 
Dear Operators and Right of Way Holders, 
 
This letter is a Notice to Operators to inform you that the Southern Ute Indian Tribe’s (SUIT) Department 
of Energy (DOE) is developing a wildfire response process that will allow DOE to make timely and 
accurate notifications to operators with regards to wildfires that are on/adjacent to tribal land and that may 
threaten energy related resources. DOE is asking that each operator provide DOE with the name, phone 
number and email address of three people (or group email) from your company that will be the point of 
contact for the notification. The process will be used for initial notification purposes only. It is up to the 
individual company to decide if and how to respond to the threat of wildfire. It is also up each company to 
keep SUIT DOE up to date if the company point of contacts change. Additional information will be 
provided to all operators once this process has been fully established. 

 

 

Sincerely;  

 

 

Michael Matheson, P.G.  

Energy Manager  

Southern Ute Department of Energy 
 


